
WAYNE COUNTY
Route Z August 2014

Description
The project will include improving the bridge on Route Z over McGee Creek, located approximately three miles east of 
Route T in Wayne County, Missouri. 

Timeline & Traffic Impacts
Construction could begin as early as spring 2015.  As construction is underway, Route Z will be closed to traffic in the 
vicinity of the bridge. Detour routes will be signed.

Contact Information
For more information, please contact Project Manager Pete Berry at (417) 469-6242, Transportation Project Designer Jeff 
Wachter at (573) 472-5294 or MoDOT’s Customer Service Center toll-free at 1-888-ASK MODOT (275-6636).
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